
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: new service station in borden carlton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:06:44 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:32 AM
Subject: FW: new service station in borden carlton
 
 
 

From: paul chandler [mailto:chan_man2294@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 6:31 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: new service station in borden carlton
 
 
Good morning. I would like to go on record as being opposed to the new gas station being proposed
by D.P. Murphy in the Borden Carlton area. This is not something that is not needed as there is
ample access to fuel in the area and it would negatively affect local existing businesses of the same
nature.  Thank you, Paul R. Chandler Mt. Mellick P.E.I.  
Sent from Mail for Windows
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